A work session was held Thursday, April 27, 2017, 5:00 p.m. at the Administration Building. Those attending were Board members David Lambert, David Bordner, Patrick Hickner, Ryan Allbaugh, and Eric Johnson. Also present were Superintendent Keith Thackery and the Valedictorian-Salutatorian committee. The subject matter considered at said work session was to discuss Valedictorian-Salutatorian policy.

David W. Lambert, President
C. David Bordner, Vice President
Eric E. Johnson, Member
Ryan J. Allbaugh, Member